
 

PLEASE ADDRESS ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO THE FACTORY 
 

Date: 21.04.2020 

To, 
Nivedita Khatri,Deputy Manager 
On-line Surveillance 
BSE Limited 
New Trading Wing, Rotunda Building 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
 Dear Sir,  
 
Sub: Price Movement  
 
This is with reference to your mail dated April 21, 2020 regarding the above subject.  

 

We wish to inform you that there is no pending announcement as far as SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 

2015 is concerned at our end. 

 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Wheels India Limited  

 
K V Lakshmi 
Company Secretary 

  


